
Welcome Guests! Thank you for worshiping with us 
today! Please complete a “Guest Card” from the pew 
rack & drop it in the offering plate during the service.  

Children’s Church is available every Sunday for 
Ages 3 to 3rd grade in Morning Worship. Children exit 
during the “Welcome Time” and follow the leaders 
down the hall to the classroom. 

Connecting People to the Master, 
Membership, Ministry & Missions! 

============== This Week ============== 

Family Life Center 
Sunday, November 19th 

@ 6:00 PM 
The turkey, dressing, & gravy will be provided. 
Please bring mac-n-cheese, vegetables, side-

dishes, drinks, desserts… & invite an unchurched friend! Make plans 
now to help us recognize Pastor Billy and Tim during our upcoming time 

of fellowship around the table, our “Feast of Thanks!”  

“Feast of Thanks!” and

 Pastor Appreciation 

Tuesday, November 21st:  Seniors One 
Day Trip to Table Rock State Park 

Leave the church at 10:30 AM to have lunch 
with the Ellisons in Cabin 12 at Table Rock 

State Park. We would love to have you join us. For planning, please sign 
up at the FF dinner and indicate number in party! Call Carolyn 202-5359. 

 

=====Morning worship 10:45 AM==== 

Prayer Chapel………...……………………... Chayne & Stacy Cox 
 

Deacon’s Prayer …………………………....…..….. Larry Williams 
 

Call to Worship ……… “In God We Trust” ….……. Adult Choir 
 

Recognition of Veterans 
 

Offertory…………………………………………..…… Acey Watson 
 

Message from the Word ……….…...….….... Dr. Billy Dickerson 
 

“First Love,” Revelation 2:1-7  

====== Evening Worship 6:00 PM===== 

Cedar Grove Sings! 

“Each One, Reach One” in 2017               
== Sunday, November 12th ==  

L.I.F.E. Groups 9:30 AM      

5:45 - 7:45 
PM: Youth 
(6th – 12th 
Grades) @   
The HUB 

== Wednesday == 

7:00 - 8:00 PM: Bible Study 
with Pastor Billy, &             

Prayer Mtg (Room 104) 

5:45 - 7:45 PM:            
(K3-6th Grade)  

in the FLC! 
Council Time 11/15:     

Marie Moon 

8:00 - 9:00 PM:  
Adult Choir Practice 
in the Choir Room - 

Join us! 

Cedar Grove Baptist 
Church’s Historical 

Committee                           
needs your help. If you 
have pictures of the old 

church or former pastors, 
please contact Truman 

Ellison, Peggy Ellison, or 
Velma Rice. We can make 
copies of your photos and 
documents and return your 

originals. Thank you! 

Mon., 11/13: The Finance Team meets @ 6 PM (Conf. Rm) 

Tuesday, 11/14 @ 6:30 PM: The Child Education & Care 
Ministry Team will meet in the Conference Room. 

Youth Praise meets  @ 
5 PM in Rm 202.  Need a 

ride? Tim Moon 314-9464 

Christian Men United in Prayer are delivering 
Thanksgiving Meal Boxes once again in November. 
Cedar Grove BC is planning to provide 130 boxes of 

Little Debbie Oatmeal Cakes. Contact Larry 
Williams ASAP at  940-7679 if you can help 

with this missions opportunity. Thank YOU! 

Sunday, November 26th: Ugandan Kids’ 
Choir, 6PM, Ugandan Kids Spread Hope for 
Children in Poverty. A choir of 10 children 
will perform traditional Ugandan songs and 
dances while raising awareness of the 
power of child sponsorship. https://
www.facebook.com/UgandanKidsChoir/ 

 Tue. 11/21: WMU Group BFFs on Mission @ 6:30 PM (FLC) 

 Wed. 11/22: Church Office closes at 1 PM 

 Thursday - Friday, 11/23-24: Church Office closed for Thanksgiving 

 Sun. 11/26: 2018 Proposed Spending Plan available for review 

 Tue. 11/28: WMU Ladies Prayer Walk @ 10 AM, (FLC) 

 Sun. 12/3: Open Forum @ 5 PM, Room #104 

 Sun. 12/3: Observance of The Lord’s Supper, 6 PM 

 Wed. 12/6: Open Forum @ 6 PM, Room #104 

 Sun. 12/10: Called Church Conference @ 6 PM 

 Sat. 12/9: Youth to OCC Shoebox Packing @ Charlotte, NC 

 Tues. 12/12: Associational Luncheon at Cedar Grove 

 Wed. 12/13: Santa’s Workshop, 6-8 PM (Gym) 

 Sun. 12/17: Adult Christmas Musical 
“One Quiet Night” @ 6 PM in the Sanctuary 

 Thurs. 12/21: Church Office closes @ 1PM 

 Fri. - Wed., 12/22-12/27: Church Office 
closed for Christmas 

 Sun. 12/24: LIFE Groups meet @ 9:30 AM, 
Morning Worship @ 10:45 AM,                                 

            & Candlelight Christmas Eve Service @ 5 PM 

Congratulations! 
 

Cynthia Ellison 
 

was recognized       
November 5th  

as  
“Servant of the Month”  

for the month of  
October. 

Please plan to donate $1 (or more) per person for a special 
Benevolence offering which will be received at the end of the 
Sunday Morning Worship Service. This will provide funds for 

purchasing Prison Ministry Kits.                                                                                            
“I was in prison,                                                                                            

and you visited me.”                                                                            
Matthew 25:36  

=========== Looking Ahead =========== 

Sunday, November 19th: Operation Christmas Child 
Shoebox Dedication Sunday. Look for packing 
instructions on tables in the front and rear lobbies. Check 
out this URL for how to pack a shoebox. https://

www.samaritanspurse.org/operation-christmas-child/pack-a-shoe-box/ 

M³, “M-Cubed”:  Kids ages 5 to 
5th grade meet in the Choir Room 

@ 5PM, for missions, music, 
games, crafts, and the gospel of Jesus! 

Hope to see you there! ~ Marie 245-6170 

Today:                                       
The Nominating Team will 

meet in the Conference Room 

at 5:00 PM. 
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Greeter Ministry 

LIFE Group Entrance: Office   Nursery Entrance    

11/12 Sylvia Williams & Gloria Thompson Dennis & Rita Gambrell 

11/19 Bertie Campbell Velma Rice & Jane Gillespie 

Worship Entrance: Belton (inside) Belton (Outside) 

11/12 Carolyn Ellison & Robbie Jo Perry Chayne Cox 

11/19 Jane Gillespie Velma Rice 

Worship Entrance: Williamston (inside) Williamston (Outside) 

11/12 Rita Gambrell & Sybil Roper Dennis Gambrell 

11/19 Barbara Holcombe Gene Hunnings 

Contact Us   Cedar Grove Baptist Church    
(864) 847-4434 -  13024 Hwy 20, Belton, SC 29627             

http://www.cgbcbelton.org                                              
Office Hours: Mon. - Thur. 9AM-5PM, /ƭƻǎŜŘ CǊƛŘŀȅǎ 

Pastor, Dr. Billy Dickerson, pastor@cgbcbelton.org, 360-7191 

Minister of Music & Students, Tim Moon, tim@cgbcbelton.org, 314-9464 

Ministry Assistant, Cynthia Ellison, office@cgbcbelton.org, 847-4434  

Minister of Counseling, Derek Bracken, hbfcbelton@yahoo.com, 940-5078 

Dir. Child Edu. & Care, Lethia Smith, lethia@cgbcbelton.org, 847-9424 

Deacon on Call week of 11/12,  Larry Williams, 940-7679   

Prayer Ministry Capt., Gloria Thompson, prayer@cgbcbelton.org, 314-0941 

Office 11/13: Rose Marie Smith, 11/16: Sybil Roper & Bertie Campbell 

Children’s Ministry 

 Infant & Toddler Nurseries   Children’s Church (3-3rd) 

11/12 AM Jan Taylor & Emily Dowdy Mary Greer & Sarah Cooley 

11/12 PM Joellyn & Carrie Hayden 

11/19 AM David & Diane Bowen Helen Forney & Joeli Hayden 

11/19 PM Feast of Thanks in the Gym! 

Finances & Attendance Last week 

L.I.F.E. Groups: 115 AM Worship: 131 PM Worship: NC 

Prayer Meeting: 11 Youth/HUB: 28 AWANA: 93 

Tithes & Offerings: $5,830.00 Tithes YTD Req.: $303,274.35 

Building Fund: $710.00 Tithes YTD Rec.: $288,833.78 

Benevolence: $10.00 J. Chapman-State $70.00 

Feed My Sheep: $50.00 Fidelis Class: $7.00 

NGU Life Answers: $352.00 Reimb. Van Maint $190.26 

The Nursery Ministry needs YOU! Please 
contact Leisa at 710-4487 to have your 
name added to the list of volunteers for the 
Nursery Ministry. Thank YOU! 

Correction-There was a typographical error in last week’s bulletin: 
Building Fund Receipts from 10/29/17 were $1,785.00, not $7,785.00.  

Building Loan Balance: $201,354.65 as of 11/6/17. Praise the Lord! 

Flowers for the Worship Center: If you would like to provide flowers to 
be placed in the Worship Center, please sign up at the 
bulletin board  across from the water fountain. We have 
many Sundays still available this year. You may place 
Flowers in Memory or in Honor of loved ones or groups. 
If you have questions, call the church office at 847-4434. 

Hurting? Struggling? Overwhelmed? Christian 
Counseling is now available. Call 940-5078 and speak to 
our new Minister of Counseling, Derek Bracken. Home 
Builders Family Counseling, “Building and Re-Building 
Lives & Relationships the Master Carpenter’s Way.” 

======= Counseling Ministry ====== 

Sound Techs needed for 
Worship Services. Please 
contact Gregg Hayden for 
training! 844-3520 

==== Ministry Opportunities ==== 

=========== Did you Know? =========== 

========= Security Ministry ======== 

Did you know that nearly half of all auto related 
thefts are due to driver carelessness, such as 
leaving doors unlocked or leaving keys in the 
ignition? Remember to 1) Keep your vehicle locked 
at all times. 2) Always take your keys with you.        
3) Never leave your car running and unattended. 4) Keep personal 
items out of sight. ~Gregg Hayden, Security Ministry Team Captain 

A very special “Thank You” to Gloria Thompson and 
Chayne Cox for the beautiful and creative Prayer 

Boards placed in the church building. Please be sure 
to stop by the front lobby and back hall to view these 

works of art and receive a blessing each month! 

Church Bulletin Board: Be sure to check our Bulletin Board located 
above the information table across from the 
water fountain. We post “Thank You” notes, 
Monthly Birthday Posters, Event Flyers and so 
much more! Stop by & see what’s happening!  
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